
 

 
 

 

 

June 12, 2020 

 

Dear Alavida Residents and Family Members, 

 

As I am sure you are all aware, the Ontario Government announced that as of June 18, 2020 

family visitation may be reintroduced to retirement home residents.  We understand that many of 

you will be anxious to see your loved ones and are looking for information on how to do so.  

Alavida lifestyles number one priority is to ensure the safety and well being of our staff and 

residents.  For this reason, we will be carefully preparing procedures to navigate this next stage 

of reopening.  Details of procedures will be released to all residents and family members by end 

of day Monday June 15, 2020.   

 

Thank you all for your patience and support over the past months and for your understanding 

while we work through the next stage.  

 

Take care, 

 

Alavida Management. 
 

 
 

 


